
 

Oregon State Chamber of Commerce 
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March 8, 2024 
“2024 Legislative Update” 

 

Dear OSCC Members & Colleagues – 

 

The 2024 Oregon legislature completed its work last night and has adjourned. 
 
We will be working diligently over the next week or so to put together a final session report and analysis on issues of 
interest/concern to the business community.  
  
We have heard interest about the new Campaign Finance Reform legislation that passed yesterday – HB 4024. It will present a 
much different environment than what we’ve grown accustomed to over the past many years. The effects will not be 
immediate – they take effect after the 2026 election cycle – but they will be dramatically different. You can see the summary 
here. 
 
Thank you for your confidence in us to represent OSCC and local business communities in the legislative process. It is our great 
pleasure to do so. 
 
Regards, 
JL Wilson and Jenny Dresler 
 
 

COMING SOON! 2024 Legislative Session Recap  

 

  

 

 

 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2024R1/Measures/Overview/HB4024
https://roseburgchamber.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/HB-4024-A-Staff-Measure-Summary.pdf
https://roseburgchamber.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/HB-4024-A-Staff-Measure-Summary.pdf

